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Health Protection

Transmit is the monthly newsletter for the health protection service of the Public
Health Agency. It provides up-to-date information on a range of health protection
issues, with in-depth coverage of a different work area each month.

Issue 1 includes an update on the PHA duty room, information on the work of the
Healthcare Associated Infections team and other health protection news.
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